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We will be continuing to send you half 
termly updates throughout the school 
year to support you at home with all 
things online safety related.   

Voice Activated Searching 

This edition looks at voice activated apps such as Alexa, Siri and 
Cortana.  They can be really useful for quickly finding out 
information. They can also be beneficial for children with 
disabilities who struggle with using a keyboard to type. However as 
with any device which has access to the internet it is worth 
checking that suitable parental controls have been setup before 
allowing children access to them. Follow this link for information 
about keeping in control of Amazon devices.  

 

 

 

We asked our school council reps in years 1 and 2 for their 
experiences with internet voice assistants. We even tried using Siri 
to access this newsletter…it worked!  

 

“Alexa can be really useful because it can tell you about history or 
something you’re really interested in like our topics at school” 

 

“My mummy and daddy have set it up so that if there are rude 
words then Siri won’t say them or play songs with rude words in” 

 

“They are very expensive and definitely not a toy so should not be 
treated like one” 

 

“It’s still important to be respectful to everything around us 
including Siri and Alexa. Kindness is one of our school values so 
don’t shout at Siri or Alexa” 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Get in touch! 
Do you have a question or topic about 
online safety you’d like help with? Email 
the school office with ‘Online Safety’ in the 
subject and we’ll do our best to include it 
in the next edition.   
 
 

  

Did your children open up a new device 
in their stocking at Christmas? In our 
December edition we shared a useful 
guide for how to setup new devices for 
children.  
 
Visit the online  
safety page of our  
website to read  
back and ensure  
you’ve set the  
devices with  
suitable  
parental controls.  

 
www.meridianschool.co.uk/parents/e-safety 

 
 
 
 
 

 Year 5 & 6 mobile phones 
If your child is in year 5 & 6 and brings their phone to school 
please can you remind them that children are not permitted to 
have their phone switched on whilst they are on the school site. 
This includes when walking across the playground or in the car 
park.  
 
Our policy is phones should remain off at  
the end of the day until they have gone  
through the gates at the front and back of  
the school.  
 
Phones are not permitted in any other  
year group.  
 
Thank you for supporting keep them safe.  

https://www.aboutamazon.co.uk/news/devices/alexa-devices-security-children#:~:text=Configure%20a%20child%2Dsafe%20browsing,Amazon%20Kids%20and%20Family%20team.
https://www.aboutamazon.co.uk/news/devices/alexa-devices-security-children#:~:text=Configure%20a%20child%2Dsafe%20browsing,Amazon%20Kids%20and%20Family%20team.
http://www.meridianschool.co.uk/parents/e-safety


  



 


